
 

 

23 August 2023 
Barry Murphy 
 
fyi-request-20762-076ca7e2@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Murphy 
 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST  

 

I refer to your official information request dated 19 July 2023 relating to Teitei Drive Development. 

 

RDC acknowledges that it is taking longer than normal to respond. We have decided to grant your 

request. However, it will take us some time to prepare the information for release. We will send you 

the information by 12 September 2023.  

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Flonk 
INFORMATIO MANAGEMENT MANAGER 
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